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SUBJECT: SAFETY EVALUATION REPORT: APPLICATION DATED APRIL 22, 1994,
ORGANIZATIONAL CHANGES
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Background

By letter dated April 22, 1994, Siemens Power Corporation (SPC) requested an
amendment to SNM-1227 to reflect ory..izational changes at the Richland
Manufacturing Facility. These organizational changes affect the reporting
relationships, responsibilities, and authority of key management positions.
The changes also include creation of a new Quality Group responsible for
quality control and quality assurance functions. On April 27, 1994, SPC
submitted a corrected organizational chart (Figure [-2.1) showing the new
organization of SPC’'s Nuclear Division.

Discussion
¢ Richland Plant Manager

In the existing management structure, the Richland Plant Manager reported to
the Vice President, Manufacturing, Nuclear Division, who in turn reports to
the General Marager, SPC Nuclear Division. The Vice President was responsible
as the Senior Site Representative in Richland, but was also responsible for
fuel fabrication at Siemens’ Lingen and Hanau facilities in the Federal
Republic of Germany. The Richland Plant Manager was designated as the deputy
to the Vice President in the absence of the Vice President.

In the new organization, the Richland Plant Manager is assigned full
responsibility for safe operation of the Richland Plant and reports directly
to the General Manager. The Vice President, Manufacturing, has become the
Vice President, International Manufacturing, responsible for business-related
decisions in globalized manufacturing activities for the entire Nuclear
Division of SPC. Because the safety-related functiens for the Richland plant
now fully reside with the Richland Plant Manager, the Vice President,
International Manufacturing, is not shown on the amended organizational chart,
Figure [1-9.1, and the position description for this Vice President is deleted
from Chapter 2 (Section 2.1.3) of the license.

The reason for this change is to provide clear responsibility and authority to
the Richland Piant Manager in the safety-related functions of the fabrication

of nuclear fuels at the Richland plant. Staff has determined that this change
will result in closer management attention to plant safety.
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